
(Handwriting) 

Dear Dr Mullin 

(To Dr. John A. Mullin, Hamilton) 

i West Franklin St., Baltimore. 
16th (Feb., 1993?) 

Thanks for your kind note of sympalhy. It was a great disap­
pointment to lose the boy but one must take the rough with the smooth. 

Kindest regards to Mrs Mullin. Mrs Osler is so well. She sends kindest re­
gards. 

Yours 

wm Osler 
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